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International Day 
Today is international day. We 
had a lovely assembly this 
morning, where the children 
showed their costumes and 
told us where their families 
come from. We are all looking 
forward to this afternoon, 
when we will be able to taste 
all the wonderful food that 
families are generously con-
tributing, and learn about each 
others’ cultures. 
 
 

Parents’ Meeting:1 year on from Ofsted 
Next Friday, 6th March, we will be holding a meeting 
for parents at 3.30 in the hall. Jon Ward, the Chair of 
Governors, and I will talk about how the school has 
progressed since our Ofsted inspection last year, and 
what parents can expect as we move forward. If you 
have specific questions or topics that you would like us 
to talk about, it would be very helpful if you could 
send these to us in advance, so we make sure we give 
you as much detail as we can. Please email your  
questions to office@stmbs.org.uk You will also be able 
to answer questions on the day, and we will do our 
best to answer. We hope you will find this helpful. 

 
Year 3 Trip to the British Museum 
On Monday, Year 3 went to the British Museum to 
learn more about the Greeks. Here they are: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Book Day 
Next Friday, we will be celebrating World Book Day. 
All children are invited to dress up as a WORD this 
year. Mrs Rickett is sending out information with this 
newsletter to explain what that means. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We will have assembly at 2.30 next week so the  
children can all show their costumes, and we can share 
our love of books. We hope to see you there. 
 

Coming Up 
There will be a special service in Church on Mothers’ 
day, where the children will be invited to sing for the 
congregation and there will be gifts for Mums and  
cupcakes for everyone! Do please join us. 

The last day of this term is Thursday 2nd April. We 
will be in church at 9.15, after which there will be a 
bunny hop fundraising event, then we finish at 1.15. 
 
This week the children were learning about Mother Teresa. 
What did they find out? 
 
I wish you all a very happy weekend. 
Best wishes, 

 
 
 

Emily Norman—Headteacher 


